
Marysville Borough  
Streets Committee Minuets  

December 7, 2020 
1:30PM 

 
 
The Streets Committee Meeting was called to order at 1:30 pm on Monday December 7, 2020 at 
the Marysville Borough Office. Present were Council members Dave Magee and Lance Barthel 
also present were, Borough Manager Zachary Border, and Borough Engineer Greg Rogalski. 
    
     
Trucks/Equipment: 
There was no discussion as these items will be for discussion in the 2022 budget.  
 
 
New Business 
 

1. Street Sweeping Leaf Pick Up Schedule 
 
There was discussion about changing the way street sweeping and leaf collecting are 
done in the borough changing from once month during the months of October 
November and December to every week with the sweeper following the leaf 
collector to make sure all the streets are clean. This could help with MS4 
requirements so the borough manager and engineered were going to sit down and 
discuss how many credits could be used towards MS4 and report back to the 
committee at the next meeting.    

 
2. Traffic Light Battery  

 
A proposal to install a backup battery at the traffic light was reviewed and the 
committee determined the amount was too high and it was not budgeted. 
 

3. Pipe Line TIP  
 
Zach attended a meeting of the Perry/ Cumberland Task Force and out of that 
meeting pipeline projects for the TIP right now Marysville has 2 on the pipeline with 
the South Main Street Bridge being taken care of. The other was flooding on 850. 
Zach wanted to know if the committee could think of any other projects to be added 
to the pipeline, the committee could not think of any but Zach would meet with Greg 
to discuss projects.  
 
 
 
 



4. Protimeter  
 
Dave wanted to inquire about the device and see if the brough could use one. The 
device measures water underneath the surface of the road. Greg was going to do 
some research and get back to the committee.    

 
5. Pole Building   

 
Zach and Greg met to talk about testing the ground behind the borough building. 
Greg said that the borough employees could dig some test wholes and have an 
expert come in to determine if the ground was suitable to build.  The cost would be 
around 600 dollars.  There was some concern from the committee about 
stormwater, but as part of the MS4 projects something would need to be done in that 
area anyway.  The committee agreed to move forward with the test to determine 
next steps.  

 
Old Business 
 

1. South Main Street Bridge Project  
 
The borough is waiting to hear from Tri County as to when the process will start and 
when the borough will be assigned a project manager.  
 

2. Park Drive Fence Update 
 
Greg, Zach and Dan all talked about the Fence and Tree on Park Drive it was decided the 
best course of action was to have the brough send letters to both parties to inform them 
that the borough would be replacing the fence at borough cost and the borough would be 
removing the tree. The committee was okay with this and decided to move the 
recommendation to the full council.  

 
Other Business 
 

1. Lance and Dave brought up two streets that need to have no parking signs.  Zach would 
put in a work order to Rob and Ken to have them install the signs.  

 
Public Comment 
 
Kimberly Volb from Keller Williams Reality came to the meeting to discuss a property she 
had listed and sold on Hilldale Drive. She had two questions one being if the borough ever 
had any intention of taking over Hilldale as a borough road, the committee did not think 
this would ever happen due to the fact of the cost it would take to get the road up to 
borough standards. The second question was about a neighbor using who lives on Funk 
Alley using Hilldale as an access to his house and what could be done to stop this. It was 
determined from the deed the two properties on Hilldale quick claimed the road and if they 



wanted to stop others from using the road, they would need to bring up through the court 
system.  
 


